
MINUTES FOR THE NOVEMBER 18, 2021 MEETING OF THE CATHARINE TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

 

Catharine Township’s regular monthly meeting began at 7:00 PM at the Catharine Township 

Municipal Building with supervisors Heather Flaig/Secretary and Kenneth 

Brenneman/Treasurer. Road master Michael Fay was present. Ralph Rispoli/Supervisor was 

absent. 

 

Visitors:  Scott and Cristy Baker, Daryl Cole, Wayne Baker, Cami Chamberlain, Don Brantner, 

Natalie Gorsuch 

 

A motion was made by Heather Flaig to accept the minutes as written for October 21, 2021, 

seconded by Ken Brenneman.  

 

A motion was made by Heather Flaig to accept the minutes as written for Special Meeting 

November 8, 2021, seconded by Ken Brenneman 

 

A motion was made by Ken Brenneman to accept the financial report. Seconded by Heather 

Flaig.  

 

The Supervisor’s voted at the last regular meeting to file charges against Mr. Barker regarding 

the sewage violations. The solicitor has not responded as of yet to the request. No further 

information at this time. 

 

The 2022 budget was discussed. Heather Flaig made a motion to approve the proposed budget. 

Seconded by Ken Brenneman. 

 

Wayne Baker wanted to know the status of his driveway permit. There are concerns over the 

weight limit on the road. The solicitor will look into this further. 

 

The Williamsburg Farm Show lease of property was discussed. The lease dated for January 11, 

2004 has expired and a new lease agreement needs to be written.  

 

Roadmaster Report 

Etna Furnace paving is done for this year. Once the township receives a final bill, PennDot will 

inspect the road. Cross Valley street light was installed. 

 

Supervisors Report  

There were several complaints on Canoe Mtn road in regards to speeding vehicles and 

overweight trucks. Some ideas were discussed on how to help this situation. More info to follow. 

 

Heather Flaig made a motion to pay bills. Seconded by Ken Brenneman.  

 

Heather Flaig made motion to adjourn at 9:10 pm. Seconded by Ken Brenneman. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Flaig, Secretary/Supervisor 


